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Meeting for the 
first time.
On May 15th, 2022, our partner consortium 
finally gathered for our first in-person 
meeting in the charming Greek port city of 
Thessaloniki. Due to the pandemic, we had to 
postpone our plans for this long-awaited get-
together. Thankfully, the wonderful team at 
Aristotle University of Thessaloniki (AUTh) 
graciously hosted us for a day filled with 
warmth and hospitality. While not everyone 
could join us, those who did made the most of 
our time together. We discussed CIP's 
objectives, built stronger connections, and 
laid out plans for the future. It was a 
productive and memorable meeting for all 
involved.

Our Plan
In the coming months, we will develop a competence 
framework  focuses on entrepreneurial, digital facilitation and 
conveyance . We will also develop a continuous professional 
develop course for artists, entrepreneurs, and adult educators 
who are interested in the concept of cultural innopreneur
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We will be provide updates of our project 
and publishing our report and project 
outputs  as we progress. 
Don’t miss out!
http://cip-eu..org
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